
ORGANIZATIONAL ANNOUNCEMENT 

July 21, 2021 

I am pleased to announce that Hamsini Sundararaman has been appointed to the role of Assistant 

Program Lead with MDG Boston. 

In this important role, she will collaborate with Dr. Geoff Moodie, Vice President of Programming in 

the creation and maintenance of MDG Boston events, continuing to ensure a positive and meaningful 

attendee and speaker experience in support of MDG Boston’s commitment to the advancement and 

development of medical devices and technologies. 

Ms. Sundararaman holds a Bachelor of Engineering in Electronics and Communication Engineering 

from Anna University, Chennai India and a Master of Science in Bioengineering with a specialization 

in Medical Devices and Bio-Imaging from Northeastern University, Boston Massachusetts. 

During Ms. Sundaraman’s career and educational pursuits, she led a number of significant academic 

projects focused on the heart and has held positions within the Engineering organizations of Neutron 

Therapeutics and Siemens Healthineers. 

Please join me and the entire MDG board in welcoming Ms. Sundararman to MDG Boston and 

wishing her continued success in building her career within the Medical Device and Medical 

technology industry. 

Jeff Karg, President 


